
Project Café in Chisinau 
 
Instruction 
The group has twenty minutes to get to know each 
other and than to discuss the question of this table. 
Please make notes on the flip-over paper to share 
your ideas. 
After 20 minutes there is a call to change to a 
different table.  
One person will have to remain at the table; the 
others will try and find other company as much as 
possible. 
 
 
 
What will be the impact of the introduction of PBL on 
the Students? 
 Give some examples 
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The group has twenty minutes to get to know each 
other and than to discuss the question of this table. 
Please make notes on the flip-over paper to share 
your ideas. 
After 20 minutes there is a call to change to a 
different table.  
One person will have to remain at the table; the 
others will try and find other company as much as 
possible. 
 
 
PBL was invented in Medicine and it seems to work in 
engineering, but that does not mean it works out the 
same for other professions. 
Give some examples of professions were PBL is 
suitable and some where it may be less suitable. 
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Instruction 
The group has twenty minutes to get to know each 
other and than to discuss the question of this table. 
Please make notes on the flip-over paper to share 
your ideas. 
After 20 minutes there is a call to change to a 
different table.  
One person will have to remain at the table; the 
others will try and find other company as much as 
possible. 
 
 
What will be the impact of the introduction of PBL on 
the Employers? 
 Give some examples 

 



Instruction 
The group has twenty minutes to get to know each 
other and than to discuss the question of this table. 
Please make notes on the flip-over paper to share 
your ideas. 
After 20 minutes there is a call to change to a 
different table.  
One person will have to remain at the table; the 
others will try and find other company as much as 
possible. 
 
 
What are the characteristics of a ‘good’ problem for 
students? 
 Give some examples 

 



Instruction 
The group has twenty minutes to get to know each 
other and than to discuss the question of this table. 
Please make notes on the flip-over paper to share 
your ideas. 
After 20 minutes there is a call to change to a 
different table.  
One person will have to remain at the table; the 
others will try and find other company as much as 
possible. 
 
 
Assessment of Learning outcomes is Crucial for 
Quality Control. 
 How will the introduction of PBL affect the 

assessment methods? 
 



Instruction 
The group has twenty minutes to get to know each 
other and than to discuss the question of this table. 
Please make notes on the flip-over paper to share 
your ideas. 
After 20 minutes there is a call to change to a 
different table.  
One person will have to remain at the table; the 
others will try and find other company as much as 
possible. 
 
 
The relation between teaching and learning is not 
always clear. 
 What are the differences between teaching and 

facilitating? 
 



Instruction 
The group has twenty minutes to get to know each 
other and than to discuss the question of this table. 
Please make notes on the flip-over paper to share 
your ideas. 
After 20 minutes there is a call to change to a 
different table.  
One person will have to remain at the table; the 
others will try and find other company as much as 
possible. 
 
 
Moldova has its own history and culture. 
 How does the Moldovan culture align with PBL 

principles? 
 Give some examples 


